
We greatly appreciate your contributions to Blue Star Welcome Week. Thank you for helping to create 
a sense of belonging for our military families in their new communities.

Certificate of Appreciation
As a token of gratitude, and in recognition of patriotic service on behalf of U.S. military families, 

Blue Star Families presents this certificate to


